
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

TOPIC: FY-19 CDBG Grant; Proposed Sewer Lift Station 
Replacement Project 

 

The City of Anadarko will hold a public hearing on the proposed FY-19 
Community Development Block Grant.  
 
The hearing is scheduled on March 11, 2019, at 6:00 p.m.  at  the Anadarko City 
Hall Meeting Room located at 501 West Virginia Anadarko, OK 73005.  The 
project will serve the entire City.  The sewer lift station replacement will be 
located at the existing wastewater treatment plant. 
 
The public meeting will provide citizens with information on: 
 

 Type of projects for which funding is available. 

 Identify needs and priorities. 

 The amount of funds available. 

 How much of the funding will be for low and moderate income. 

 A timetable for implementation of proposed program when funded. 

 Opportunity for comment on proposed activities. 

 Discussion of proposed budget. 
 
It is anticipated that the City will may make an application to the State of 
Oklahoma Department of Commerce for CDBG Grant funds to carry out the 
proposed activities. 
 
All interested citizens are invited to attend this hearing.  The application will be 
available from the City Clerk for review at the time of submission. 
 
 
Posted at (3 public locations and their addresses:  
 
City Hall 
Anadarko Community Library 
Anadarko Daily News 
 
Posted by:   Jo Spanglehour, City Clerk 
Date Posted: February 22, 2019 
 


